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are available for review

The Sitka Marine Mammal
Commussion has gathered proposed
regulations for the arrangement of
sea otter populations within the cus-
tomary and traditional territory of
the Sitka Tribe. These regulations
do not set harvest limits, but there
are areas proposed to be closed to

hunting. Copies of the proposed
regulations are available at the of-

fices of the local IRA tribal gov-
emments, local post offices, and
the local offices of the U.S. Fish
and Wildlife Service and the
Alaska Department of Fish and
Game. In addition, copies may be
obtained by calling Jude Pate or
Sonia Montalbano in the Legal
Services offices of Sitka Tribe of
Alaska at (907) 747-3207.




